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Wake County Unallocated Juvenile Crime Prevention Council Funding from the North Carolina
Department of Public Safety
That the Board of Commissioners accepts and appropriates $150,746 of additional funding
from the North Carolina Department of Public Safety (NCDPS) for the Juvenile Crime
Prevention Council (JCPC). The funds will be used to support community-based programs to
purchase additional equipment for JCPC funded programs.
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